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Memorandum 

 

Date: June 30, 2017 

To: Lisa Hoferkamp, Faculty Alliance Chair  

From: Daniel M. White, UA Vice President for Academic Affairs and Research 

Re: Response to Faculty Alliance Education Advisory Board Memo    

 

 

The Faculty Alliance requested that the discussion of the Education Advisory Board (EAB) Student 

Success Collaborative (SSC) management system investment be tabled until ample feedback from 

faculty has been collected and carefully considered. The May 12, 2017 memo was sent to me as chair of 

the Statewide Academic Council (SAC). 

 
The memo was discussed at the May 19, 2017 SAC meeting. At the meeting, it was agreed that Associate 

Vice President Saichi Oba would work with the EAB SSC and University of Alaska Fairbanks Procurement 

Director John Hebard to negotiate a contract that provides time for product evaluation.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

cc: James Johnsen, UA President 

 Saichi Oba, UA Associate Vice President for Student and Enrollment Strategy 

 Morgan Dufseth, UA Governance Executive Officer 


